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Ten Reasons The IRS Should Not Be In Charge of ObamaCare

1. The IRS is prone to political corruption

2. The IRS either can’t or won’t keep track of its own records

3. The IRS lacks the resources to handle the task

4. The IRS lacks accountability and is not interested in upholding the law
5. The IRS is only interested in its own budget, not your freedoms

6. ObamacCare is outside the scope of the IRS’ intended purpose

7. IRS officials are either inept, dishonest or both

8. The IRS takes every opportunity to pry into your personal life

9. The IRS does not respect the confidentiality of private records

10. The Internal Revenue Code is too complex as it is
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